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March 17, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg' 
Rt. 12 
Frederick, Md. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

First I want to express my deepest apoligies for not returning your copy 
of "Os- ald in New Orleans" sooner, but I have been traveling almost constantly 
since December. Before that I did not know what direction our documentary 
was taking and thus wanted to hold onto your book for guidance. 

Frankly, I never had time to make a Xerox of the book and so I am returning 
your copy alone.I don't want to delay its arrival any more. 

With regrets for any inconvenience the delay may have caused you and thanks 
for your cooperation, 

e Witty 
CBS Reports 


